
UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

 

Thanksgiving with the 

     lightning of Coco- 

     LaPalm 

     November 24th, 2005 

 

CocoLaPalm Christmas  

     Lights. See 300,000      

     lights, lightning up  

     CocoLaPalm at night. 

     Nov. 24th 2005 to 

     January 5, 2006 

 

Christmas at CocoLaPalm 

     December 25th, 2005 

 

New Years at CocoLaPalm 

     January 1, 2006 

EMPLOYEE OF 

THE MONTH 

YOU SHOULD 

KNOW 

Beginning Dec 31, 2005 a 

passport is necessary to 

gain entry back into the 

United States from Jamaica. 

As a result of this change in 

the law, you will need a 

passport. Be sure to allow at 

least six weeks to get your 

passport.  Apply early.  

 

Drugs are illegal in Ja-

maica. Please help keep Co-

coLaPalm drug free. 

Send us your best photo and win dinner for two at CocoLaPalm!!! 

Fantastic, Unbelievable, In-

credible, Crazy Hot Deals 

have been posted for fall 

travel. Don’t miss out on 

these terrific deals. Airline 

rates should be lower in the 

fall due to less travel. Take 

advantage of this. 

TOUR OPERATOR 

NOTICE 

CocoLaPalm will no longer be repre-

sented by St. Lucia Travel dba 

Tradewind Tours from Upsala Mn, 

This is due to the fact that Tradewind 

Tours has not paid CocoLaPalm for 

most of the guests that they have sent 

to us this year. If you have reservations 

through Tradewind Tours in the com-

ing months, please contact our home 

office at (763) 493-5261 and ask for 

John or contact Tradewind Tours for 

your refund since CocoLaPalm will 

probably no longer accept guests from 

Tradewind Tours. We are terribly sorry 

for the inconvenience this may cause, 

however, we need to be paid in order to 

stay in business. 

COMPUTER CRASH 

If it were not for one of those nasty 

hard drive total crashes this news 

letter would have been out sooner. 

After many hours of trying to re-

cover data and rebuilding, we are up 

and running again. Thank you for 

your patience. 

PHOTO CONTEST 

As a result of the computer crash, 

we lost almost all of the submitted 

photos for the August News Letter. 

Please send them again for the Sep-

tember news letter. Also, we need 

more photos to choose from. Pick 

some photos and send them to us. 

Winner gets free dinner or give it to 

another person. 

MISCELLANEOUS 

INFORMATION 

Several weeks this winter are almost 

filled up. Please, book early to get your 

favorite room. 

 

A semi trailer of supplies will be head-

ing to the resort shortly. This includes: 

♦ 20 new televisions 

♦ Linen and house wares 

♦ Beach towels, tables & chairs 

♦ Restaurant supplies & equipment 

♦ More Christmas lightning 

♦ VCR’s and DVD library 

♦ All this and much, much more to 

make your stay at CocoLaPalm as 

pleasant as possible. 

COCO CAMERAS 

Over the past several months the 

cameras have not been available on 

the internet. Camera Webpage, the 

hosting provider has been doing 

several upgrades to their servers. 

Also we at CocoLaPalm have been 

doing upgrades to our internet. We 

are aware that many of our loyal 

guests check the cameras daily.  

HURRICANE WATCH 

The last two hurricane’s to come by 

Jamaica did no damage in Negril or 

to CocoLaPalm. We pray that this 

season will not bring the destruction 

that happened last year. 


